CGF13.

Application for Financial Assistance, Communities Along the Carron
Association (CATCA)

The Committee had considered on 21 September 2018, a report by the
Director of Corporate and Housing Services detailing a request for
funding from Communities Along the Carron Association (CATCA)
towards the purchase of a trishaw which would be used by the people of
Falkirk.

The Committee had continued consideration of the application in order to
seek further information on the proposed use of the trishaw and the
benefit to the people of Falkirk.

The information had been provided by CATCA and was appended to the
report.

Decision

The Committee agreed to award £8000 to Communities Along the
Carron Association for the purchase of a trishaw.



